
Title IX Information 
 

The East Carroll Parish School Board and all offices under its jurisdiction declare that 
no person shall, on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, disability, or 
age, be discriminated against in admission or access to or treatment or employment in, 
its programs and activities. The School Board is an equal employment opportunity 
agency and is dedicated to a policy of nondiscrimination in employment or training. 
Qualified persons, applicants or employees shall not be excluded from any course or 
activity because of age, race, creed, color, sex, religion, national origin, or qualified 
disability. The Superintendent and/or his/her appropriate representative investigate any 
and all complaints that may be brought against any individual school in the school 
district in regard to any alleged discriminatory action for appropriate treatment by the 
School Board. Any inquiries, concerns, or complaints related to discrimination based on 
sex should be brought to the attention of the East Carroll Parish School Board’s Title IX 
Coordinator. Contact information is as follows: 

Ruthie Auston 
514 Third Street 
Lake Providence, A 71254 
rauston@ecarrollschools.org 
(318)559-2222 ext. 2006 
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